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Friday 15th July 2022 

Dear Parents, 

As you will be aware we are expecting some really high temperatures early next week and this letter 

outlines what we will be doing to keep you child safe. Please note that we have taken the decision 

to postpone our KS2 leavers event to Thursday 21st July 2022 when the weather will be cooler. 

Further information regarding this can be found below. 

To ensure your child is safe in school we will: 

• Ensure adequate ventilation in classes 
• Ensure constant access to drinking water 

• Cancel or reduce the length of P.E lessons 

• Keep children indoors at playtime and lunchtime if it is too hot 

• Move children to cooler parts of the building if it gets too hot 

• Staff will look out for signs of heat stress/exhaustion and take necessary action  

Please help us keep your child cool by: 

• Ensuring they have their drinks bottle in school 

• Come in with a sun hat 

• Come in with pre applied sun cream 

• Don’t send children in with jumpers/cardigans or tracksuit 

Leavers Party  

The weather forecast for the Leavers event at Market Rasen on Monday 18th July 2022 is between 

34 – 37 degrees at present. Sadly, it is not safe to have children at a disco/party in these 

temperatures so this event has been moved to Thursday 21st July 2022. If your children is not able to 

attend the rearranged event please contact the school office for a refund. 
 

Beat The Heat Poster 

Dept of Health Beat the Heat Poster  

Individual Needs 

If you have a child who has a condition that may be exacerbated due to the hot weather please get 

in touch so we can put additional measures into place. 

If you have any questions or concerns please get in touch. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Andrew Smith 

Executive Headteacher 

 

mailto:enquiries@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk
http://www.marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk/
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1075144/Beat_the_Heat_Poster_2022.pdf
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